
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 April 2017 

 

A Chara, 

 

Kindly take notice that the April Meeting of the Cobh Municipal District will be held 

on Tuesday next, 11
th

 April, 2017 at 3.30 p.m. at Carrig House, Cobh, for the 

transaction of the following business:- 

 

 

1. Deimhniú Miontuairiscí 

Confirmation of Minutes of Monthly Meeting held on Tuesday, 14 March, 2017 

 

2. Matters Arising 

 

3. Correspondence. 

 

4. Officers’ Reports 

 

5. Draft Cobh (Overnight Parking) Bye Laws, 2017 

 

6. Municipal District Civic Receptions 

 

7. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen: 

“That this council begin a proper programme of road lining in the whole area as 

at present in the Cobh area a lot of roads have little or no white lines” 

 

8. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen: 

“That this council plan a proper programme to alleviate the flooding on the 

Pottery Road as was experienced again this week, where one whole section of 

the road was impassable” 

 

9. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen: 

“That this council seek funding to surface and line the Ticknock hill road before 

the whole road becomes impassable and also that we seek some recourse against 

Irish Water for not fixing the 3 locations properly that they opened recently” 

 

10. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Cathal 

Rasmussen: 



  

“That a proper schedule of road repairs be agreed to complete the list of road 

repairs needed around Cobh from the road survey that I recently completed” 

 

11. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Padraig 

O’Sullivan: 

“That this Council would undertake a traffic survey of Courtstown Road, Little 

Island & investigate the possibility of placing electronic speed signs in the 

Church area (in conjunction with the local Community Association). That the 

repairing of the pedestrian crossing lights at the Church should also be 

undertaken” 

 

12. To consider the following Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. Padraig 

O’Sullivan: 

“That road markings be placed at Killahora Cross Glounthaune. At present the 

lack of road lining in the area is an immediate safety concern” 

 

13. Any Other Business/Aon Ghnó Eile. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

____________________ 

 

Páraig Lynch 

Municipal District Officer.  


